
Memorandum
Item 10e

TO:  CCSD School Board Members
FROM:  Jackie Hanson, Superintendent
DATE:  February 20, 2025
SUBJECT:  GSD FY26 Support Services Agreement

Enclosed with this memo is GSD’s FY 2026 Support Services Agreement.  For the past four (4) years, CCSD 
has contracted with GSD Educational Services for PowerSchool support, training, and reporting needs 
related to CCSD’s PowerSchool Student Information System (SIS).  

Given the PACE PowerSchool merge did not occur this school year, those costs have been deferred to FY26.  
Additionally, the agreement accounts for CCSD’s required completion of the Civil Rights Data Collection 
(CRDC) report for the 2023-2024 school year (and in subsequent years).  

The CRDC report is, for lack of a better words, a beast.  It’s a federally mandated survey, which requires 
school technology staff and office administration to report extensive data on enrollment, discipline, special 
education, and access to resources.  This process places a significant burden on schools, as they must 
collect data for an entire academic year and submit it to the OCR the following year.  Even after submission, 
OCR may request revisions or clarifications, further extending the process.  CCSD needs to rely on GSD’s 
support to ensure this reporting requirement is completed accurately and efficiently.

Suggested Motion: Move to approve GSD’s FY26 Support Services Agreement as presented in the amount of 
$28,151.25.  


